July 1, 1966

Mr. E. Leland Webber, Director,
Field Museum of Natural History,
Chicago, Illinois, 60690 .

Dear Lee:

We have just had four exeiting days with Dr. Crabtree,

the world=famous expert on classification and manu=-

facture of stone artifacts by every known technique.

We have all learned more about all aspects of stone

tool techniques than we ever knew before, and the

students have benefitted immensely by these demon-

::gations and lectures; they are all napping stone liks
®

I have just receilved from NSF the new brochure and
instructions for submitting proposals for URPP., I am
going to start the writing of this next week, and will
send glau a rough draft for your approval as soon as
possible.

The students are infinitely better than last year,
and have taken hold with amazing rapidity. Tomorrow
moming we give them a written quiz. ;

May I send my fondest greetings to you and all my friends

at the Maseum.

As every, your friend,

Paul S. Martin
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